
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents and Students, 

Please read the following information about important dates and events in September 

and early October. 

FIRST QUARTER GRADES/INTERIMS 

The first quarter grading period ends on Thursday, October 27. Grades will be posted 

online by Friday, November 4. 

 

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES 

Parent-teacher conferences provide an opportunity to hear from your student’s 

teachers and to discuss how to help your student be more successful in the future. 

 

Parent/Teachers conferences will be held on the following dates: 

 

Monday, October 31 (5:00-8:30 p.m.) 

Wednesday, November 2 (5:00-8:30 p.m.) 

Thursday, November 3 (12:00-4:00 p.m., 6:00-9:00 p.m.) 

 

Parents can sign up for conferences by contacting our guidance counselors or using 

the link: https://ptcfast.com/schools/Bath_High_School_4 

 

Mrs. Heringhaus- Seniors and Sophomores- heringhausk@bathwildcats.org 

Mr. Thompson- Juniors and Freshmen- thompsonma@bathwildcats.org 

 

ASVAB Career Exploration Program 

Juniors are scheduled to take the Armed Services Vocational Aptitude Battery 

(ASVAB) on Thursday, November 17 @ 8:45 a.m. in the HS Study Hall.  

 

Results of this career assessment will be shared with students on Thursday, January 19 

during their scheduled Wildcat Time. 
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PICTURE RETAKES 

Picture retakes are scheduled for Monday, October 31 in the HS auditorium lobby. 

Staff members, CCP students, and online students may begin retakes at 8:00. All other 

students will be called down by grade level once the school day has started. 

 

SEMESTER/FINAL EXAMS 

Students will take semester and final exams for the 2022-2023 school year.  

 

Semester exams are scheduled for Wednesday, January 11 and Thursday, January 12.  

 

Final exams are scheduled for Thursday, May 25 and Friday, May 26.  

 

Final exams for seniors are scheduled for Thursday, May 11 and Friday, May 12. 

 

Seniors who earn an “A” average in any semester and/or full year course may be 

exempted from the exam.  

 

As stated in the student handbook, no vacations will be approved for the last week of 

either semester due to semester/final exams. The exam schedule will be as follows on 

these testing days: 

 
Exam Day 1 

Period 1 (8:30-9:45) 

Period 2 (9:55-11:10) 

WT/Lunch (11:15-12:15) 

Period 3 (12:25-1:40) 

Period 4 (1:50-3:05) 

 Exam Day 2 

Period 5 (8:30-9:45) 

Period 6 (9:55-11:10) 

WT/Lunch (11:15-12:15) 

Period 7 (12:25-1:40) 

Make-up exams: (1:50-3:20) 

 

These exams may be written tests, projects, or portfolios. Students will follow their 

regular class schedule on each exam date and only need to attend the time frames in 

which they are testing.  

 

Any student who has a Study Hall between exams will be required to stay on campus 

during that time. Buses will operate on the normal schedule for those who ride. Those 

who drive or have a ride may leave after their last scheduled exam each day.  

 

A student who has four (4) written exams on Day 1 may ask for administrative 

approval to move one of those exams to Day 2 if possible. 
 

 

 


